
September Directors Report 

• Diane Bjerke went on Voice of the Valley with Melissa and Hilde and it aired on 
News Dakota. 

• Home Design Center stopped by to get measurements of the middle room and 
small nook. 

• Noreen Smestad wants to purchase drapes/curtains for multi-purpose room. 
• Had a truck (assumed from school) parked in the library parking spots, gave a 

courtesy call to announce not to park in those spots. Received a call back from 
Josh Johnson that from now on the school is not responsible for mis-parking and 
that we should just notify the police right away. 

• Had a student that was making sharp u-turns and driving erratically, chasing 
other friends down while in car, while in our parking lot. No one was harmed but 
called the police and gave them the license plate of car. They said they would 
talk to the student and would make sure that the officers kept a closer eye on the 
lot during busy times such as lunch. 

• Interim Director started looking at other entities disaster plans in order to put 
together one for the library. 

• Approved Hi-line electric to come in and replace emergency wall pack batteries 
for fire safety. 

• Logo Reveal on September 8th was a big success and had lots of people come 
by our booth to talk about the library and see the new logo. 

• Eagles donated $5,000 for children’s library. 


